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Dear Honorable friends of TMF:

Peace be with you! Christmas Greetings from TMF to you!
Thank you for regularly lifting us up in your prayers and remembering Taiwan missions and the unsaved souls
of Taiwanese people. Our mission work cannot be done without your generous donations. Thanks to God’s
amazing grace, this spring, we were able to distribute “Taiwan Mission Taking Off” at our sixth annual
celebration. The book has been well-received and widely loved. We would like to dedicate it as an offering
to God. May it be pleasing at God's sight. The second edition is scheduled to be printed next spring. Please
pray that we are able to raise the $35,000 (US dollars)in printing expenses that we are still short.
Over the past six and a half years of numerous hardship and toils, we still do not have an office of our own.
After many nights of praying, the Holy Spirit moved us to first provide a ‘“Prayer Garden” for the community.
As soon as the vision of “Prayer Garden” was passed on to other people, the responses from all of our brothers
and sisters on the east and west coasts of America were overwhelming! We are on a mission to find a Prayer
Garden! Please remember this request in your prayer for us. May this garden serve all the nations and peoples
and become a comforting and helping place for them. Thanks be to the Lord, there are already a lot of people
who volunteer in this mission!
Let us receive the birth of our savior Jesus Christ in joy. May our love of the Lord grow deeper in the coming
year, and may God’s blessings and peace be with your family!
Merry Christmas! The Lord’s grace overflows!

God’s humble servant,
2% The President of TMF, REV. Eileen YiYi Chang




